
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
September 11, 2009 
 
 
TO: WHOM IT MAY CONCERN  
 
RE: PDN 090911-01 – Notice of Obsolescence – Select Communication Products  
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam:  
 
This is notification that the Communication products listed below have been discontinued by Exar 
Corporation due to low market demand, effective immediately. No further purchase orders will be 
accepted for these parts.  
 

Obsolete Part Number Comments 
XRT56L85D-F No remaining stock 
XRT56L85DTR-F No remaining stock 
 
 
No other notices will be sent regarding the obsolescence of these parts.  If you have any 
questions regarding this notice, please contact Lisa Bedard at lisa.bedard@exar.com. 
 
Exar Corporation appreciates your business and looks forward to continuing to meet your future 
requirements. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Nasser Abdollahi 
Director of Marketing 
Communications Products Division 
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